
Have you received psychiatr ic  treatment in  a
hospital  or  residential  faci l i ty  in  Connecticut ,

New York or  New Jersey? Would you l ike to
share your  experience? Journal ist  V iola

Flowers is  working on a story about
residential  faci l i t ies  and psychiatr ic  care in
these three states ,  and would love to hear
from you.  Let  this  be a space for  you to be

heard — this  story is  about you.

I f  you are interested in  sharing your  experience,  p lease
f i l l  out  the form below to get  in  touch with Viola .  

Get In  Touch

SHARE YOUR STORY 

https://forms.gle/y2gdCU3EzpUHUWUT6

